
Dear Parent/Guardian and Potential College Credit Plus Student,

We are excited that you are considering taking College Credit Plus (CCP) courses next
school year. As this is a very important decision, Ohio Law requires all new CCP
students and their parents/guardians to attend an informational session prior to being
permitted to take CCP classes.

Upcoming Informational Night sessions are as follows:
March 7, 2024--Wellington Center, 151 Commerce Dr, Wellington, at 6:00 pm
March 11, 2024--LCCC Elyria Campus, 1005 N. Abbe Rd, Elyria, at 6:30 pm (Please
choose virtual or in-person option)
March 12, 2024--LCCC Lorain Learning Center at City Center, 201 W Erie Ave,
Lorain, at 6:00 pm
March 21, 2024--University Partnership Ridge Campus, 32121 Lorain Rd, North
Ridgeville, at 6:00 pm

To register: https://info.go.lorainccc.edu/LP=204

To be eligible for CCP courses, you must complete the bottom portion of this form and
have it signed by an LCCC/CCP representative at the meeting you attend. Please return
this form to Mrs. Frantz by April 1st.

Student Name _________________________________________________

Attending Parent/Guardian _______________________________________

Session Date __________________________________________________

Session Location _______________________________________________

LCCC Staff Only

LCCC Representative ___________________________________________

https://info.go.lorainccc.edu/LP=204

